
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Purpose of the Report 
 
The Adult Social Care and Health Scrutiny Board is asked to note the content and 
recommendation of the Public Health Annual Report.   
 
Executive Summary 
 
The Public Health Annual Report is the report of the Director of Public Health. The 
2023/34 report has taken a data led approach to examine the relationship between 
housing, health, and health inequalities. There is a particular focus and consideration on 
the cumulative effect of poor-quality housing on those most at risk of experiencing health 
inequalities and sets out a set of key recommendations in response to the findings. The 
report acknowledges the many examples of how Oldham is seeking to respond to the 
challenges.  
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Recommendations 
 
The Adult Social Care and Health Scrutiny Board is asked to note the content and 
recommendation of the Public Health Annual Report.   
Members of the board are asked to consider the implications of the report across the wider 
system.  
.  
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